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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2019 3:14 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Storm Protection

            Good Afternoon: 
 
            Please place this email in Docket:  20190131. 
 
            Thanks. 
 
            Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to  
                Chairman Art Graham 
           Florida Public Service Commission 
           bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
          (850) 413-6024 
 

From: Daniel Kasaris [mailto:dkasaris@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2019 2:45 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Storm Protection 
 
Dear Chairman Graham: 
The PSC should give utility customers a full evidentiary hearing on Rules 25-6.030 and 25-6.031 
regarding Storm Protection.  These rules are ripe for abuse by investor owned utilities that have 
historically taken advantage of ratepayers and will undoubtedly do so again.  The least the PSC can 
do is allow a full and fair hearing so that the Office of Public Counsel can present a fully developed 
case.  Otherwise, the PSC will be short-changing the citizens of Florida and handing a huge windfall 
to investor owned utilities. 
 
I would also request that the PSC Clerk add this request letter to docket# 20190131. 
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel C. Kasaris 




